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I oppose the Right to Rest bill for Oregon. I do not believe this is a long-term solution 

to the growing houselessness situation in Portland. Rather than providing transient 

financial support to individuals without any monitoring, there needs to be a structure 

created from bottom-up to establish financial stability in the houseless populations.  


